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I urge the Planning and Sustainability Commission to keep the livability of the SE Belmont
Street neighborhood by zoning the 3300 - 3356 SE Belmont Street block CN1 (3 story
maximum). I am very opposed to a CN2 designation (5 story), which will ruin this historic
block and negatively impact the livability of this wonderful Portland historic neighborhood.

This area is a regional resource that is important as a cultural destination for locals and tourists
alike. The future of the Portland's regional economy depends on preserving culturally
important areas like Belmont Street.

Thanks,

Alexander Gilbert
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